
Mr . James McGovern 
Atlanta Crime Commission 
52 Farley Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr . McGovern: 

August 14, 1969 

Our first quarter of operation is now closing with apparent succe s . 
We are receiving far more request for interns for fall than we can 
supply and anticipate that we will utilize over one'-tbousand (l, 000) 
students during next summer ' s program. 

Pre ently, we are in the process of training a new staff inc many 
of u will be going to graduate school thi fall. We are also trying to 
"tie down" summer fin nc:ial arrangements . 

A we discuBsed in June, the Crime Commission ha agreed to 
fund the Urban Corps, with $2,000 . 00 for interns placed in your agency. 
Would you pl ase tat thi agreement in a letter to u as oon a pos ible 

nd follow with your payment so we can close our financial record for 
um.mer, 1969? 

SAW:dl 

cc: Inmond Deen 
.George Berry 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Sam A. William 
Director 
Atlanta Urb n Corp 




